Greenville Town Board

P. O. BOX 188 GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124 812-923-5649

Robert Gibson, President of Board

Jack Sprigler, Clerk-Treasurer

Town Hall March 27, 1978

The Greenville Town Board held an executive meeting in response to the acquisition of the Greenville Gym. Members present were Robert Gibson, Pearl Tush, William Voyles, and Jack Sprigler.

Purpose of the meeting was:

- 1. Proposal of the Greenville Town Board regarding the Gym.
- 2. Establish penalty for excess water usage by water company customers.
- 1. Mr. Gibson presented the board with a detail drawing of the gym with proposed usage by the Town of Greenville.

Estimated	costs:	C.T.	\$1,200	\$1, 200
		Drop	2,700	_
		Heating	4,400	6,090
		Siding	8,600	8,600
		Painting	618	618
		Paving	2,700	2,700
			20,218	19,208
		Canopy	5,920	5,920
		Brick*	900	900
			$\overline{2}7,038$	26,028
	W/O	Canopy -	5,920	<u>- 5,920</u>
		;	\$21,118	\$20,108

*Partial front.

The board agreed that Mr. Gibson should pursue his proposal of improvments to the gym. In addition the possibility of borrowing necessary capital that is available should also be checked into.

The board agreed that is necessary financing can be obtained the Town of Greenville propose to the Floyd County School Board that a transfer be me made to the town the gym.

2. The board agreed to charge a fee of \$.50 per hundred on excess water usage by customers due to faulty lines.

The meeting was adjourned by President Robert Gibson.

Respectfully submitted,

William Virglas, ading her

Robert Gibson President